
             Kernow House Autumn 2019 

 

Year Two 

September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

As you may be aware, St Catherine’s has created a link with Kernow House Care Centre as part of our 

“Capabilities” project work. This involves children visiting every other week for an hour on a Tuesday 

afternoon to take part in activities with the residents (craft, cooking, singing  etc). This term it is Year 

Two who will vising over the course of 8 weeks.    

From our visits last year, we know this to be a very valuable experience that benefits both the children 

and the residents of the home and it was a great joy to see how relationships developed over time. 

Please come and ask should you have any questions regarding this activity.                                                                                                                                                                                 

Many thanks for your support.                                                                                                                                                             

Pippa Warner and Sally Powell 
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